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Thursday 7th December 2023 
 

Year 1 Parents Reading Meeting (Thursday 14th December 2023) 
 
Dear parent/carers, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a love for reading and literacy development 
in our young learners, we are delighted to invite you to a special Reading Meeting scheduled 
for Thursday 14th December 2023. 
 
Reading Time in Classrooms (10 minutes – 2:30pm to 2:40pm): 
Parents are invited to spend quality time reading with their children in their respective Year 
1 classrooms. This is an excellent opportunity to engage with your child's reading experience 
and witness their growth firsthand. 
 
Whole Class Storytime (10 minutes – 2:40pm to 2:50pm): 
Following the reading session, your child’s class teacher will lead a captivating whole-class 
story time session. This shared experience aims to highlight the joy and importance of 
reading together as a community. 
 
Meeting on the Importance of Reading (10 minutes - Upper School Hall – 2:50pm to 
3:00pm): 
Concluding the event, we will convene in the Upper School Hall for a brief meeting 
emphasising the crucial role that reading plays in your child's educational journey. We will 
discuss strategies to support your child's reading development at home and share resources 
and information to enhance their reading skills. 
 
We sincerely encourage all parents to attend this event and actively participate in this 
unique opportunity to connect with your child's education. Your presence and engagement 
contribute significantly to the overall success of our students. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Ben Roberts 
Literacy Lead 
 


